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Government of India
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Satarkta Bhawan, Block ‘A’,
GPO Complex, INA,
New Delhi- 110 023
Dated the 10th December, 2004

Office Order No. 72/12/04

Subject:- Transparency in tendering system- Guidelines regarding.

In order to maintain transparency and fairness, it would be appropriate that
organisations should evolve a practice of finalizing the acceptability of the bidding
firms in respect of the qualifying criteria before or during holding technical
negotiations with him. Obtaining revised price bids from the firms, which do not meet
the qualification criteria, would be incorrect. Therefore the exercise of shortlisting of
the qualifying firms must be completed prior to seeking the revised price bids.
Moreover, the intimation of rejection to the firms whose bids have been evaluated
but found not to meet the qualification criteria, along with the return of the un-opened
price bid, will enhance transparency and plug the loop-holes in the tendering system.
All organisations/departments are advised to frame a policy accordingly.

 Sd/-
  (Anjana Dube)
Deputy Secretary

All Chief Vigilance Officers
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